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Call for UK providers of pre-university summer school programmes 
 
The British Council in China has been approached by a Chinese agency looking for UK 
providers of pre-university summer school programmes on behalf of an international school 
based in Zhejiang province. 
 
This year, the international school wants to send a total of about 100 students aged 14-18 to 
the UK to participate in summer school programmes, with the aim of preparing them for 
entry into top UK universities. The school has expressed a particular interest in providers 
based in Oxford and Cambridge. 
 
To express interest in this opportunity, please contact Ms Xu Xun at 
xu.xun@britishcouncil.org.cn by Friday 15 May, with a short introduction of your institution 
and a brief outline of the programme you intend to offer along with a quote.  
 
Please note, the UK provider will be expected to arrange accommodation for participants. 
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